Dear

President Von der Leyen would like to thank you for your email, proposing a meeting with her and
Google and Alphabet on his upcoming trip to Brussels on 29 and 30
March 2022 to discuss topics of common interest related to diaital.

I am pleased to confirm the President will be available to meet, on 30 March 2022 at 14.00 or after 16.00. Please do not hesitate to contact me in order to coordinate the details for the meeting.

The President looks forward to the meeting and would like to thank you for reaching out. Yours sincerely.

Anthony Whelan

Digital Adviser



European Commission

Cabinet of President Ursula von der Leyen 200 Rue de la Loi Berlaymont (BERL) 13/156 1049 Brussels/Belgium +32 229-50941

anthony.whelan@ec.europa.eu http://ec.europa.eu/research

From: @google.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 16, 2022 3:19 PM **To:** WHELAN Anthony (CAB-VON DER LEYEN)

<<u>Anthony.WHELAN@ec.europa.eu</u>>; SEIBERT Bjoern (CAB-VON)

DER LEYEN) <Bioern.SEIBERT@ec.europa.eu>

Cc: @google.com>:

@google.com>

Subject: Meeting request with Google and

President von der Leyen

Dear Mr Seibert, Dear Mr Whelan,

I'm reaching out to request a meeting between President von der Leyen and Google and Alphabet. will be traveling to Europe next month and would be delighted to meet in person with the President to discuss topics of common interest related to digital on 29 or 30 March in Brussels.

Would you mind checking the interest and availability of President von der Leyen on these dates?

Thank you in advance for considering our request.

With kind regards,

